
Cataldo Boat Launch Cleanup 

Coeur d’Alene Basin Cleanup	 September 2021

On September 20, crews will start cleanup work at the Cataldo Boat Launch in Cataldo, Idaho. Crews will 
haul metals-contaminated soils from the boat launch to the East Mission Flats repository. Crews also will cap 
contaminated soil with gravel, soil and/or sod and replace damaged asphalt. The work will help protect people 
and wildlife from exposure to lead and arsenic. The Coeur d’Alene Work Trust will perform the work, directed 
by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency. EPA expects this work will be completed in early October. 

For More Information

Work Schedule 
Work will take place from 7:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. EPA does not expect major traffic impacts; however, traffic 
control measures will be in place and some parking areas will be closed when work is taking place. During 
asphalt removal and replacement activities, the entire boat launch will be closed so the work can take 
place safely. Signs will be installed at the boat launch to notify the public of closure dates. Closure dates 
will be coordinated with the Idaho Department of Parks and Recreation, Shoshone County, and the Idaho 
Transportation Department. 

As schedules are finalized, EPA will post additional information about closure dates on our project Facebook 
page: www.facebook.com/cdabasin. 

Bonnie Arthur, Project Manager 
arthur.bonnie@epa.gov 
206-553-4072• 800-424-4372 ext. 4072 

Debra Sherbina, Community Involvement Coordinator 
sherbina.debra@epa.gov 
206-553-0247• 800-424-4372, ext. 0247 

Kyle Richards, CDA Work Trust • 208-783-0222 

If you need materials in an alternative format, please contact Debra Sherbina at 800-424-4372, ext. 0247 
7 TDD or TTY users, please call 1-800-877-8339 and give the operator Debra Sherbina’s phone number.
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